
Reading Focus - Our class authors are Mick Inkpen and Lynley Dodd 

and Our Recommended Good Reads this term are linked to our  

History & Science topics.  Details and links to each book will be listed 

on our Knowledge organisers.  In RWINc we will continue to read 

lots of books in line with our growing phonic knowledge.  

YEAR 1 - SPRING 1 

In Maths… 
 
We will recap and regain our 
mathematical skills from 
Reception as well as using the 
White Rose Maths resources 
to teach … 
Addition & Subtraction, 
Geometry and Place Value to 
20. 
We will also develop mental 
maths skills, especially recall 
of number bonds to 10. 

In RE… 
We will be finding out about 
Christian Baptism and rituals 
from other faiths. 

 
In Science… 
We will be identifying, naming, 
comparing & grouping animals. 

 
In History… 
We will be finding out about lots 
of exciting explorers! 
 

In Computing… 
We will be solving a variety of 
maze challenges using different 
directional keys. 
 

In Music… 
We will be investigating beat, 
pulse and rhythm through 
singing and music making. 
 

In PE… 
We will be developing our dance 
skills and creating a simple 
routine linked to pirates and 
rainforest. 
 

In PSHE… 
We will be discussing how we 
can stay healthy. 
 

Learning to Learn! 
 

We will continue to 
develop our abilities to: 

 

Enquire 

Think 

Imagine 

Create 

Explore 

Collaborate  

Reflect 

In English… 
 
Our reading and writing activities 

will based upon our RWInc books.   

In our daily spellings we will be 

accurately applying our set 2 and 

3 sounds that we’ve met in our 

reading.  This half term’s grammar 

and punctuation focus’ are: 

questions, conjunctions, full stops, 

capital letters and nouns including 

what plurals mean. 

Seeking to nurture.. 

SelF-belief      CourAge   ResIlience AmbiTion      Harmony 

“Stand firm… be courageous” 1 Cor 16:13 


